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LEE TOWNSHIP

Special Meeting Minutes
July 26, 2007

The Special Meeting of the Lee Township Board was called to order at 6:07 pm., at the
Lee Township Hall, 877 56th Street, Pullman, MI 49450.

Members Present: Trustee Christensen, Supervisor Schlack and Clerk King.
Members Absent: Treasurer Lowery and Trustee Black.

The purpose of the Special Meeting was to discuss a question that Supervisor Schlack
had been presented with by Realtor Ilene Larson. She had a piece of property that was
for sale in the Vio Ashdale Subdivision, parcel #760-017-00. The proposed buyer had
asked if they would be permitted to place a dock in front of the lot if they were to
purchased the property.

Discussion took place regarding the location and if what was showing as a road on the
plat was a private or public roadway. Clerk King stated that if the road was private that it
would be up to the other property owners to collectively make the decision to sell or
lease. If the road is public, than it should not be sold.

Trustee Christensen requested that we move this matter forward to when more research
could be done. The owner needs to be established. If this is sellable township property
that would benefit the township’s tax base and proper steps need to be taken to insure it
would be done in a proper and fair manner to the other residents.

All members present were agreeable to tabling this matter until further research could be
done.

Citizen’s Comment: One citizen made a comment. She requested to know that name of
the buyer of this above reference parcel and question the reason that this was a Special

Meeting and not handled in a Regular Meeting.

Motion was made by Christensen and seconded by King to adjourn the meeting. All
voted “Aye”. Motion carries.

Meeting was adjourned at 6:25 pm.

Submitted by: Jacquelyn A. King, Clerk



